Eastham Public Library UPDATE – July 6, 2021

Expanded Hours – Construction Schedule
Short Visits and Mask strongly encouraged for those who have been vaccinated

Updated Library hours for the month of July

The Library will expand hours beginning Tuesday, July 6 with the following schedule which includes modified curb-side on Thursday from 2 – 5 pm and Sunday from 11 am to 2 pm.

Week of July 6: Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday: 10 am –  6 pm
Friday, Saturday: 10 am – 1 pm
Sunday & Monday Closed

For the weeks of July 13 and July 20th: The building will be open Tuesdays and Wednesdays from 10-6 and closed to the public for construction Thursdays through Mondays. Curbside service will be available Thursday from 2 – 5 pm and Sunday from 11 am to 2 pm.

The expanded schedule will resume the week of July 27th.

Patrons will be strongly encouraged to keep their visits to 30 minutes.

Due to the volume of unvaccinated and ineligible children often in the building, we encourage those who are are willing and able to continue to wear a mask when they visit the library.  

The Library continues to take the COVID-19 seriously and the library continues to operated at a reduced 50% capacity of 72. Hand sanitizing stations will be available throughout the building.  Social distancing will be enforced, primarily by greatly reducing the availability of seating in the library. The reserve shelf and self-checkout stations have been moved to allow for more distancing. The email reserve notification system will be activated, and patrons who prefer curbside service will be encouraged to call the library for an appointment. Meeting rooms and conference rooms will not be available. Furniture and equipment will be stored in these rooms.

The Youth Services Department will offer reduced capacity children’s programs outside by the pond. Adult programming will continue via Zoom and be greatly reduced as we ramp up in-person services.

Sneeze screens have been installed at the public service desks, and air purifiers on the children’s level and adult staff areas.

The Friends of the Library will offer the regular book sale in the VIS Room. Donations will be received by volunteers at the book return entrance next to the VIS Room. A volunteer will be available to monitor that room. Friends volunteers will use part of the Turner Meeting Room to sort donations and assist the public.

 
